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Dear Year 9 X-half families, 

 

 

Re:  Another positive Covid-19 case has been identified.  Your child is a close contact and needs to 

isolate. 

 

We have just been alerted that another student in the year 9 Y-half has been tested positive using two 

lateral flow devices.  They have a PCR test booked to confirm the result, but it is likely that this will come 

back positive too, as with the previous cases this week. 

 

Your child has been identified as a close contact and will now need to isolate. 

 

The dates of isolation are: 

 

10 days starting from the 30th April 2021 until the 9th May 2021 (out of isolation on Monday 

10th May 2021) 
 

We thank you in advance for your understanding and will update you should this change.  As a 

reminder, please book your child in for a PCR laboratory test as soon as possible and email us at the 

following email address if the result is positive: 

 

covid.bbs@taw.org.uk 

 

 

Best wishes and stay safe, 

 

 

 

 

Krissi Carter 

Principal 


